
Dear Homeowners, January 9, 2012 

We are asking for your help as homeowners in the Sierra Park to 
give us your feedback as to what is important to you. We are a group 
of homeowners who feel with everyone's input, our park could run 
smoother and with a lot less tension. We are not affiliated with the 
Recreation or Homeowners Boards. Our goal is to know what is 
important to our neighbors and friends and to work together with you 
and the Boards to make sure that we all have a great Park for all our 
families. 
That's why we are asking you to fill out this survey and mail it back to 
us. We feel that every homeowner should be heard and that we 
should be working on items that are most important to you. If you 
respond to this Survey, we promise to compile the results and send 
the results to you. We will also give a copy to both the Recreation 
Board and the Homeowners Board so there is no confusion on what 
is important to all of us as homeowners. 
We wish to be completely transparent in our dealings with you. We 
obtained your mailing addresses through public records and are 
paying for the mailing of this survey with our own funds. If you are 
interested in helping with any of the things you feel are important in 
the park, let us know that too. "Many hands make for light work". 
As a group we feel that the Park is such a great place to enjoy and 
want to keep it as a special place for us now and for generations to 
come. 
If you have any questions please fill free to call Michael Lechner at 
408-309-6015 and Thank You for taking the time to help us make the 
park an even better place. 

Sincerely, 

Michael Lechner 
Susie Lechner 
Pat Monahan 
Jack Monahan 
Carmi Ennis 
Doris Kilgore 
Paul Emery 
Darlene Helmer 

Brian Lechner 
Katie Lechner 
Kate Knudsen 
Kirk Knudsen 



Sierra Park Homeowners Survey 
Please, rate the following items and indicate their importance to you and 

your family_ Circle the number that best describes the importance of each. 
1 Being not important, #2 Little importance, #3Neutral. #4 Somewhat important, 

#5 Extremely important 
Then in the left column, please indicate your Top Five items in rank order, 

from A (most important) to E. 
Top 5 

A live in Caretaker. 1 2 3 4 5 

__ Keeping a gate at the entrance to the Park. 1 2 3 4 5 

__ Garbage service. 1 2345 

__ Road Maintenance and repair. 1 2 3 4 5 

__ Snow removal 1 2 3 4 5 

__ Maintaining private water, unmetered, maintained by Park personnel. 1 2 3 4 5 

_. _. Pine needle disposal site. 1 2 3 4 5 

__ Maintaining and having access to Lake and Beach area. 1 2 3 4 5 

__ Maintaining and have access to Play Ground and Picnic area. 1 2 3 4 5 

__ Dog Park. 1 2 3 4 5 

__ Traditional events such as the Fish Derby and Christmas Dinner. 1 2345 

__ Recent events: Oktoberfest, Movie Night, Pick -up Baseball, Pot lucks. 1 2345 

__ Contributions from the OFSRA improving the Park and keeping everyone's 
assessments down. Over $460,000 since 1995 in direct donations. These donations 
have purchased equipment and off set road maintenance, over $350,000 in loans. 

12345 
__ Other I Suggestions 1 2 3 4 5 
Optional: 
No personal information will appear in the survey results. Please include your personal information 
only if you would like to be contacted about helping with up coming events, or you would like a 
personal response to any comments you have. 
Name. ______________________________________________________ __ 
Address, _______________________________________ _ 
Em ai 1 ______________________________________ __ 

Please return the Survey in the enclosed envelope no later than 
January 25, 2012. Thank You Again 



Michael Lechner 
1696 Husted Avenue 
San Jose, CA 95124-1924 




